St. Conleth’s National School.  


Mobile Phones

The policy on mobile phones was drawn up in 2013 after consultation with parents and the Board of Management.

Parents, teachers and Board of management were concerned;

· About the pressure on children to have mobile phones from an early age.

· About the use of mobile phones as a bullying weapon (text messages)

· Nuisance value of phones in school

· Invasion of privacy by camera phones

· Cost of phones and purchasing of credit

· About mislaying phones

 The decision made was that;

Children are not normally permitted to have mobile phones on the school premises.

If parents wish to contact the child urgently or if the child wishes to contact their parents they may with permission use the school telephone.

If a phone is brought to school without permission it may be confiscated by the class teacher or principal. A parent will be required to personally collect the phone from the teacher.

